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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

Roads bring people and machinery which threaten the existing habitat, yet all drafts of the impact study allow
allow more roadbuilding and logging across the Tongass National Forest. This is so sad.

Logging roads and timber operations are an implicit subsidy to corporations who want to raid the forest, costing
tens of millions of taxpayer dollars every year.

Preservation is a one way road. Let's keep it.

Sincerely,

Kent Purdy

Elk Ridge, UT 84651

[Position]



